
Shower Doors



Framed shower
doors provide

durability and style
with a metal frame
that prevents leaks

and is easy to
maintain. Available in
various finishes and
designs, they offer a

practical and elegant
solution for any

bathroom.

Framed 
Showers  

FRAMED



Elevate your
bathroom with

frameless shower
doors for a sleek,

modern look. Made
from durable

tempered glass, they
offer a clean, stylish

design with no bulky
frames, enhancing

your space with
elegance and clarity.

Frameless
Showers

FRAMELESS



Sliding shower doors
provide a sleek,

space-saving design
with smooth gliding

panels for easy
access. 

Perfect for smaller
bathrooms, they
enhance modern

aesthetics with clean
lines and minimal
hardware. Easy to

maintain, these
doors blend

practicality with
style.

Sliding 
Showers 

SLIDING



Bi-fold shower doors
are a practical and

space-saving option
for bathrooms. 
They consist of
panels that fold

inwards or outwards,
creating a compact

design that
maximizes space. 

Bi-fold shower doors
offer a modern look

while being
functional and
convenient for
everyday use.

Bi-Fold 
Showers

BI-FOLD



Tri-fold shower doors
are a practical and
stylish option, with

three panels that fold
neatly when opened. 

This design saves
space, making it
ideal for smaller

bathrooms where a
full swinging door

might be
inconvenient. 

Tri-fold shower doors
offer easy access and
a sleek, modern look.

Tri-Glide 
Showers

TRI-GLIDE



Colours
Available in three
standard colours:

WhiteSilver Black 



Aluminium & Glass
Glass Services
Privacy Films
Garage Doors
Aluminium Composite Panels
Roller Shutters
Solar Geysers
Steel Window Replacement 
Galvanised Products
Façade Cladding Services
Fire Doors
Dry Wall Partitioning 
Trellis Security Doors
Blockhouse Shutters 
Steel Kitchen Cabinets
Steel Windows & Doors
Blinds 
Stoves
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